

## Coronavirus Adventuremark and LOtC Quality Badge Accreditation

At a meeting today, and based on the latest available advice, the Adventure Activity Industry Advisory Committee agreed that:

Inspections for Adventuremark and the Learning Outside of the Classroom Quality Badge will be postponed during the current Coronavirus situation.

Existing Providers who are due re-inspection will continue to be accredited, subject to payment of the re-inspection fee and completion of a Provider Declaration. This will be followed up by an inspection when it becomes possible to once again undertake inspections.

As with the existing annual renewal process, where significant variations in the Providers operation are identified through the Provider Declaration we will conduct a telephone interview and seek further information in order to confirm continuing accreditation.

No new applications will be accepted until inspections can once again be undertaken

If you have any questions please contact info@adventureactivityassociates.co.uk

There is also advice available regarding Coronavirus on the AAIAC website <a href="http://www.aaiac.org">http://www.aaiac.org</a>

This position statement will be updated on the 1st July 2020 (or sooner if new advice becomes available).

These are very challenging times for all and we appreciate that Providers are facing many difficulties; we will do our best to support you and add our voice to Government for support for the Industry.

Mike A Rosser Chair, AAIAC 17th March 2020